
 
 
Michael Eames, President of the Association of Independent Music Publishers (AIMP); Alisa 
Coleman, AIMP New York Executive Director; and John Ozier, AIMP Nashville Executive 
Director, have issued the below joint statement on today’s (September 18, 2018) unanimous 
passage of the Music Modernization Act in the U.S. Senate: 
 
“The AIMP applauds today’s unanimous passage of the appropriately named Orrin G. Hatch 
Music Modernization Act (MMA) in the U.S. Senate, clearing the path for its much-needed 
reforms to become law once ratified in the House and signed by the President. With support 
from both sides of the political aisle, along with unprecedented cooperation between the music 
and technology industry, the MMA will be a massive step forward for the independent 
publishing community and the music industry in general, which has been hamstrung by 
antiquated copyright laws for far too long. Now, independent publishers and songwriters will 
enjoy a more modern and realistic rate standard, a central public database to ease royalty 
payments from digital services, the end of evidence limitations placed on rights-holders arguing 
for more accurate royalty rates, the ability for PROs to be heard by more than just the same 
two judges, and a clear and final determination that digital services must pay for the use of pre-
1972 recordings. None of this would be possible without NMPA President & CEO David Israelite 
and his staff, who have been instrumental in crafting and passing the MMA, and the AIMP 
thanks them along with Sen. Lamar Alexander for his articulate explanation of why this 
legislation is so important, and every U.S. Senator who has recognized the rights of 
independent publishers and songwriters by passing this legislation.” 
 
 
About AIMP 
The Association of Independent Music Publishers (AIMP) was formed in 1977 and has local chapters in 
Los Angeles, New York, and Nashville. The organization’s primary focus is to educate and inform music 
publishers about the most current industry trends and practices by providing a forum for the discussion 
of the issues and problems confronting the music publishing industry. The opportunity to exchange 
ideas and opinions with others on issues of mutual concern is fostered by the atmosphere at the AIMP’s 
monthly meetings, forums, and workshops, the videos of which can be seen (along with more general 
info on the organization) at www.aimp.org. 
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